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       Sanilac Medical Services, Inc.

Board of Trustees

Meeting Minutes
October 24, 2020
Trustees present: (Phone Zoom meeting) Dan Babcock, James Young, Steve Barnett, Joel Wyatt
Guests present: Lea Lentz, Lisa Stone, Kim Filkins
Absent: None
Minutes:  Motion by Young supported by Barnett to approve the notes from the October 2020 online/email meeting. There were no questions or concerns.

Motion by Barnett, supported by Young to approve the bills for September 2020 in the amount of $20,409.11 as presented. Motion carried bills were paid for the month of August.
Financial Report: No comments or concerns 
Written Director’s report was submitted no questions or concerns noted.

New Business: 

· DCH representative was discussed and what the Bylaws say. Babcock expressed he wants the decision to be made fairly. Lentz agreed to contact MDHHS to see what the correct procedure is and discuss the subject at the November meeting.

· Lentz advised the money needs to be move at Chase Bank, she is going to check with the bank and have Babcock make the transfer.
· Lentz asked if it was for if it was possible to have SMS/SMCA to help pay some of her student loans.  It was decided that a private meeting would need to happen with the board members.  Babcock stated they would try to plan the meeting after the regular scheduled meeting Board of Directors meeting in March if it works for everyone.
· Interfacility Patient Transfers – SMCA Addendum Section 8.15a was approved by all board members. Lentz will submit to the state to make the protocol active for SMCA.
Old Business:
· Lentz advised the CIP program is going well, the end date is being extended because of the setbacks from Covid and protocol delays but other than that everything is going well.
Public Comment: 
Meeting adjourned: 
